
THE SOCIETY FOR
POST-MEDIEVAL ARCHAEOLOGY
The Society for Post-Medieval Archaeology
announces the third annual

Geoff Egan Memorial Lecture

Taking up the glove:
Finds, uses and meanings of gloves,
mittens and gauntlets in Western
Europe, c. 1400–1700
Dr Annemarieke Willemsen
National Museum of Antiquities
Leiden

Wednesday 18th December 2013
Wine reception at 5.30pm, lecture at 7pm
Clore Learning Centre, Museum of London,
150 London Wall, London EC2Y 5HN

All are welcome and entry is FREE.
Spaces at the lecture will be limited and issued
on a first-come, first-served basis. Please secure
your place by emailing secretary@spma.org.uk.

perfect presents
London Archaeologist makes an ideal gift for
anyone interested in archaeology, history,
heritage or London – and it’s one that lasts
for over a year.

Give a subscription before December 12th
and we’ll add an extra issue to the gift box.

Five magazines will be sent, starting with the
next issue, out early in January, and running
through until January 2015.

To subscribe online or download the form, go
to www.londonarchaeologist.org.uk/subscribe,
or you can write to the Membership
Secretary (details p 253).


